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1.	 Project begins: Summer 2021. 
2.	 Project complete by April 2023 

The Eureka Utility Box Art project will enhance U.S. Highway 
101 in an underserved, low-income community through the 
addition of public art on existing and newly installed Caltrans 
utility boxes. This project:

•	 Adds locally produced art to six new Caltrans utility 
boxes.

•	 Updates and protects existing public art on 28 Caltrans 
utility boxes.

The City of Eureka is renowned for its arts community. Local 
artists will have the opportunity to refresh their existing 
artwork and/or be considered for new projects while being 
compensated for their time. 

Public art benefits the community by reducing graffiti, 
beautifying roadsides, and helping to define the art-
appreciating character of Eureka. U.S. 101 is the main 
thoroughfare through the City of Eureka and is frequently 
traveled by locals, vacationers, and commercial vehicles. 

The Eureka Utility Box Art Project is a partnership between 
Caltrans, the City of Eureka, The Ink People, and the 
California Center for the Arts.


